Our 2022 Fall Walks are closer than you think!

Did you save the dates?
» The Women's Walk #193 is September 29th to October 2nd
¢ The Men’'s Walk #194 is October 6th to 9th

WOW! Margie and Bob have completed three team meeting and are looking forward to the final prep meetings in September.
Their planning has kept all team members energized and excited to renew Christian disciples, and strengthen their local churches, in
addition to planning they have lead teams in prayerfully reviewing talks, encouraging team to pray for the walks, and spread the word

to their local churches to encourage sponsorships and prayerfully search for pilgrims to join the fall walks.

If you are willing and able to serve this year, there are still some spots open. Please contact Margie or Bob for current
openings. Margie's email is: margiedellnichols@gmail.com Bob’s email is: babykins5@comcast.net.

Please prayerfully support 2022 Walks - pray the Spirit will lead sponsors and pilgrim to join us this year!

Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in us the fire of your love. Send forth your Spirit and we shall be
created. And you shall renew the face of the earth. O God, who by the light of the Holy Spirit did instruct the hearts of the
faithful, grant that by the same Holy Spirit we may be truly wise and ever enjoy your consolations. Amen.

Keep an eye out for our upcoming blog posts:

o Next up will be additional updates for the Fall Walks — coming third week of September
e We will also be adding Forth Day stories from the community to the blog in coming blog starting on
September.
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